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Exemption Form due Dec. 9 via Skyward
Wednesday, December 16th:
3rd & 6th Final Exams

Thursday, December 17th:
2nd, 4th & 5th Final Exams

Friday, December 18th (Half Day)
1st & 7th Final Exam
SEE ATTACHED FOR EXACT SCHEDULE

Athletics

Due by December 18, 2020. Testing will begin in 
January and parents will be notified the first week 
in May of testing results.

GT Referral-Nomination forms can be picked up in 
the Front office or accessed under Documents for 
Parents from the following link found on the 
Advanced Studies Site 
at: http://www.lcisd.org/departments/academics/
advanced-studies. Send the completed form 
to sschmidt@lcisd.org or return it to the front 
office by December 18. 2020.

GT Referral - Nominations
December 7

PSAT Deadline for 
Virtual Students

December 8
PSAT Score posted 

(see info in newsletter)

December 8
Endorsements Webinar

December 9
Final Exam Exemptions 

Due via Skyward

December 16-18
2020 Fall Final Exams

December 18
GT Referral-

Nominations Forms Due

December 18
Early Dismissal

December 21 – Jan 4
Winter Break

Athletics

All Athletic Game/Meet Schedules: 
Visit DLJH’s athletics website

Basketball Tryouts
January 5th – 7th, 2021

Leaman Athletics
www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/athletics

http://www.lcisd.org/departments/academics/advanced-studies
mailto:sschmidt@lcisd.org
https://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/athletics


New  

Information  

This Week



Clinton “C.J.” Kleas

Nominated by: Ms. Granger

Corbin Maxa

Nominated by: Ms. Granger

Each group will get a photo with Mr. Semmler and the story will be put on the Leaman Facebook page.



Webinar date and time: Tuesday, December 8, 2020, at 10 a.m. CT

Learn how to explore endorsements with families

During this webinar, we’ll discuss the many resources available to 

support your work with parents and guardians on endorsement 

education.

You’ll have the opportunity to:

- Hear best practices from school districts on endorsement events 

and programs to help educate and engage families

- Hear from expert Major Jones Jr., education outreach specialist 

at the Texas Workforce Commission, Labor Market and Career 

Information

- Share ideas and collaborate with colleagues

Register to attend live or receive a recording afterward by visiting 

https://txoc.link/ExpEndESCs.

Learn more about Endorsements and prepare 

student for their high school course selections

https://txoc.link/ExpEndESCs


Exemption forms are ONLY accepted online, via 
SKYWARD.  No paper forms are available or valid.

The forms can only be seen and submitted under the 
STUDENT Login.  

Parental logins are not able to view or submit the 
exemption forms.

Please follow the step-by-step procedures following 
this page:











PSAT 8/9

PSAT 8/9
October 

Administration
Score Reports

8th Grade face to face students took the PSAT 8/9 on October 14, 2020.

Scores will be available online starting December 8th (see next slide for more info).

There are no make up tests for students who missed the October administration.

8th Grade virtual students who opt-in for the PSAT 8/9 will test on January 6th, 2021 

starting at 8:15 AM.

If you would like your student to take the PSAT 8/9, please complete the following 

survey by DECEMBER 7th, 2020 @ 8 AM. This is not a make up session for students who 

missed the October administration.  This is for virtual learners only. 

For more information about the PSAT, please visit the College Board site. 

For more information about testing in LCISD visit the Students & Parents site. 

PSAT 8/9 scores will be available starting December 8th.  Your students 

can access the scores by going to the College Board site.  Use the 

email your student provided the day of the test or create an account. 

If your student logs in and does not see their score, please use 

this access code to view: YLP3DG

Watch this video to understand what information is in your score 

report. 

Visit Student Score Reports on the College Board site to learn more 

about how to use your report to determine next steps before the 

PSAT/NMSQT taken during 10th and/or 11th grade.

You will get another opportunity to take the PSAT 8/9 next year in 9th

grade.

To learn more about how to use your score report to help make 

decisions about your schedule for next year, watch this video. 

For more information about the PSAT 8/9, please visit the College Board site. 

For more information about testing in LCISD visit the Students & Parents site. 

https://forms.gle/MZbv7c56aMWyYUL66
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9
https://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/testing-information
psat.org/myscore
https://youtu.be/CbpWQFVmu-A
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9/scores/student-score-reports
https://youtu.be/wAlExfCLexs
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9
https://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/testing-information


TEA
Interim 

Assessments

Progress 
Monitoring 

Assessments

Math and English Language Arts will be giving TEA Interim Assessments this fall.

Face to face students will test during the class period over two days (if 

needed)

Virtual students will test at home

Dates TBA by your student’s ELAR & Math Teachers (check Canvas

calendars)

These assessments benchmark student progress at key points in the year.

These assessments must be done on a laptop or desktop computer – phones or 

iPads cannot be used.

Students will access the TEA Interim Assessment App through Classlink.

Log in information for each assessment can be found on Skyward Family 

Access using these directions. 

Directions for accessing the Interim Assessment App in Classlink can be 

found HERE or in your teacher’s Canvas course. 

All core subjects will test in the spring.

Math, ELAR, Science (8th), U.S. History (8th)

For more information about testing in LCISD visit the Students & Parents site. 

Writing, Social Studies, and Science students will take LCISD Progress Monitoring 

Assessments throughout the year (fall, winter, spring). 

Face to face students will test during the class period

Virtual students will test at home through Eduphoria Aware Online found 

in Classlink

Dates TBA by your student’s teachers (check Canvas calendars for each 

course)

These are best when completed in one sitting.

These will gauge student progress on standards covered by that point in the 

year.

Must be done on a laptop, desktop computer, or iPad (no phones).

Students will access the Eduphoria Aware App through Classlink.

Log in is the same as Classlink without student initials

Ex. Classlink log in: ao123456 Eduphoria log in: 123456

The password is the same used for Classlink

Student directions can be found HERE. 

For more information about testing in LCISD visit the Students & Parents site. 

https://lcisd.instructure.com/login/ldap
https://launchpad.classlink.com/lcisd
https://skyward.lcisd.org/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/fwemnu01.w
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d1xD1DYlqo6eaYye-LrjhAkU5KjFv2sa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UEKMwxz_88OtdBQRSc73WCzwAJX_HLd8/view?usp=sharing
https://lcisd.instructure.com/login/ldap
https://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/testing-information
https://launchpad.classlink.com/lcisd
https://lcisd.instructure.com/login/ldap
https://launchpad.classlink.com/lcisd
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IOHkntNLRdTVkhkT2LfZzfzmJvP4uDMl/view?usp=sharing
https://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/testing-information


https://www.careereco.com/events/Lamar

December 9, 2020 ~ 9am to Noon CST

https://www.careereco.com/events/Lamar














• Who is going the extra mile for you?  

• Think for a moment about the amazing staff at Leaman.  
Who is working hard for students?  Nominate a teacher or 
staff member that you would like to recognize for their 
hard work in the Be the One survey.  If you agree, we will 
post the shout out on Facebook to share what a great a 
place Leaman is. You can fill this survey out for as many 
staff members as you'd like.

• Each Monday the results will be gathered.  They will then 
be shared with staff members during Tuesday department 
meetings or Wednesday staff meetings.  

• ❤Thanks for sharing the love ❤

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffXOEDgAACoQYu2RsKvMYnxfjzJlxCsVapYpQqdfnUgjNUsA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Welcome to Leaman!
Frequently Asked Questions

Attendance
Excuses for absences must be submitted  
within 10 days of the absence. These can  
be e-mailed, faxed, or dropped off in the  

attendance office.
Michelle O’Brien april.obrien@lcisd.org

Fax:  (832) 223-5201

Behavior Expectations
Students follow the P.R.I.D.E. matrix for  
expected behaviors. The LCISD student  

code of conduct can be found in the  
LCISD Secondary handbook at this link:  

http://www.lcisd.org/students-
parents/general-information

P.E. Uniforms
All P.E. and Dance students must dress out  
every day. P.E. uniforms are available for  

purchase from the coaches for $25.00  
(shirt and shorts). Lockers are available to  

store items in the dressing rooms.

Homework
Each teacher’s Canvas page will include
homework information for their course.

Lunchtime
A parent can only provide lunch for  

his/her child. Students are not allowed  
to pop popcorn for lunch.

Drinks must be in a clear see-through 
bottle.

Communication
A weekly newsletter will be sent out each  

Friday. This newsletter contains  
important information about our  

upcoming events and current programs.
You will receive a phone reminder about

this e-mail each Friday as well.

Cell Phones
Students can only use their phones when  
permitted by a staff member. If a phone  

is taken, there will be a $15.00 fee.

Extracurricular/Clubs
Leaman has a variety of fun  

organizations. Check out our website for  
more information at this link:  

http://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanj 
h/extracurricular

Uniform/Dress Code
Leaman Junior High follows the dress  
code policy in the LCISD Secondary  

handbook at this link:  
http://www.lcisd.org/students-

parents/general-information
When a student is out of dress code, he  

or she will be required to change.

Birthdays
Gifts, cakes, cupcakes, balloons, treat  

bags, and flowers are not to be sent to  
school. Invitations to individual parties  

are not to be distributed at school,  
during class time.

Lockers
Lockers are optional. There is a mass  

check out at the beginning of each year.  
At any other time, if your student wants a  

locker, they will contact Jennifer Leslie  
jleslie@lcisd.org

Transportation changes
Submit all changes by 3:00 each day.  

Students cannot ride the bus home with  
other students due to limited seating.

Textbooks
Consumable workbooks and textbooks  

will be provided in the classroom.
Textbooks (for home usage) can be  

checked out from Jennifer Leslie
jleslie@lcisd.org

(if available)

Conferences
To set up a conference with a teacher,  
counselor, or principal, please contact  

them directly via e-mail or phone.

mailto:april.obrien@lcisd.org
http://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/general-information
http://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/extracurricular
http://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/general-information
mailto:jleslie@lcisd.org
mailto:jleslie@lcisd.org

